
LVG Spotlight 
 

Literacy Volunteers will be offering FREE digital 
literacy classes in partnership with the 
Gloucester Library. Meet with the instructor, 
Janie Corbett, at the Gloucester Main Street 
Library October 5th or 12th between 6:00pm 
and 7:30pm for more information and 
registration.  
 
There will be three courses (Digital Literacy, Microsoft Basics, and Social Media) 
available and you can sign up for the course/s that interest you. All classes are held at 
the Gloucester Main Street Library and laptops will be provided.  
 
Digital Literacy  - Oct 14, 19, 21 (4:00-5:30 or 6:00-7:30) and Oct 26 (6:00-7:30) 
Microsoft Basics - Oct 28, Nov 2 and 4 (4:00-5:30 or 6:00-7:30) 
Social Media Basics - Nov 9, 11, and 16 (6:00-7:30)  
 

The curriculum will be taught by LVG Board Member, 
Janie Corbett, who has worked in the information 
technology field for over 40 years and served as an 
adjunct professor for nearly a decade. 
  
For more information, please contact the LVG at  
804-693-1306 or Janie Corbett at 804-725-6292.  
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This month’s 'So you think you can GED?' 
Subject: Social Studies! (from GEDPracticeQuestions.com) 
 
The US Senate possesses which of the following powers? 
 
It can ratify treaties. 
It can confirm appointments to the US Supreme Court. 
It can conduct impeachment trials. 
All of the above. 

 
Answer will be revealed on Facebook on 10/4! 

Office Address 
5248 George Washington Mem. Hwy. 

Gloucester, Virginia 23061 

Joke of the Month 

Do you give to the United Way at work?  
Please remember LVG!  

Our United Way number is 6636. 

Mailing Address 
P.O. Box 28 

White Marsh, Virginia 23183 

LVG - September Newsletter 
Literacy Volunteers of Gloucester, Inc. 

Look us up 
on Facebook!  

Phone: 804-693-1306   
Email: litvolofglova@gmail.com  

Website: www.literacyvolunteersofgloucester.org 

Equipping Adults For Tomorrow 


